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Frequently Asked Questions on Continuity of Learning 
The Ministry of Education is working with all 60 school districts, independent school authorities, First Nations 

schools and education partners to support a coordinated approach in response to COVID-19. The health and 

safety of school staff, students, parents and communities is the highest priority.  

 

As part of this work, we've put together the answers to some of the most frequently asked questions we've 

received to date. We'll continue to update these FAQs as more information becomes available.  

 

Check out the Safe & Healthy Schools web page for the FAQs and many other helpful resources for parents 

and students.  

  
  

What things are you doing to ensure continuity of learning for your students during the COVID-19 pandemic? 

Drop us a line at educ.learn@gov.bc.ca. We'd love to hear from you! 
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